
Bob Billings Parkway Bridge:   
The Public Works Stormwater Division recently made major repairs to the bridge box under Bob 
Billings Parkway just west of the Orchards Golf Course.  The work involved included 
constructing a new downstream foundation, rebuilding the southeast wing wall and improving 
the upstream channel apron.  The estimated savings for completing this work with City crews is 
$55,000.  Refer to Attachment A for before and after pictures.  
 
 
10th & Mississippi Storm Sewer Work: 
The Stormwater Division has also recently finished improvements to the existing storm sewer in 
the area of 10th & Mississippi.  This project was coordinated with the reconstruction of the alley 
between Indiana & Mississippi and 10th & 11th Streets.  The new construction tied into the 
existing storm sewer on the east side of Mississippi Street and continued south to 10th Street 
and then east to the alley.  This work will not only help with existing storm water drainage 
problems in the area but will accommodate drainage from the improved alley.  In addition the 
new construction was designed for future storm sewer work south of 10th Street along 
Mississippi Street.  Refer to Attachment B for before and after pictures. 
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